
Pastoral Council Meeting Highlights  

October 20, 2014 

 Discussed  new ways for evangelizing; and the criteria for selecting charities to receive 

proceeds from  our "Not About Us” raffle. 

 New executive committee has been selected. 

 Discussed council focus areas for this year: Evangelization and Hospitality. 

 Discussed future parish visit by Bishop Edward. 

 The parish is hosting an ECHO ecumenical service on November 23, 2014 at 4 PM at St. 

Paul’s to benefit the food pantry. 

 Thanksgiving Mass will be November 27, 2014 at 9 AM at St. Paul’s.  Coordinators were 

chosen for the Thanksgiving mass bread baking.  Anyone who would like to participate 

should keep an eye out in the bulletin. 

 


